MAYOR’S COURT
CITY OF MONROE, OHIO

In response to the recent outbreak of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) in Ohio.
There are multiple confirmed cases of COVID-19, in response to which the President of the
United States Donald J. Trump has declared a national State of Emergency, and the Governor
of the State of Ohio, Michael DeWine, has declared a State of Emergency in Ohio (Executive
Order 2020-01D) which, among other restrictions, limits large indoor gatherings. The Governor's
Declaration follows the Center of Disease Control and Prevention “Interim Guidance,”
recommending that all employers consider how best to decrease the spread of COVID-19,
including the review of guidance from state and local health officials. Interim Guidance for
Businesses and Employers to Plan and Respond to Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19),
February 2020, https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nco v/icommunity/guidance-business-
response.html (last updated February 26, 2020).

In light of the foregoing, it is HEREBY ORDERED that the following will be in effect
within the Monroe Mayor’s Court.

ALL PENDING CASES HAVE BEEN CONTINUED TO EITHER MAY 26, 2020 OR
JUNE 9, 2020.

For information regarding a specific case, please visit the docket search page at:
www.ohioticketpayments.com/monroe or contact:

Rebecca Rosenbalm, 513-539-6201, rosenbalmb@monroeohio.org
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